
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Goodbye, winter… 
 

After such a difficult, cold, 

and snowy winter, it’s great to 

see all the spring leaves and 

buds coming out!  Lawns and 

Gardens Plus is here to help you 

make the most of your spring and 

summer gardens!  Give us a call because 

we’ll treat your yard like it’s our own! 

  

Summer splash of color… 
 

Call today to reserve your spring 

and summer flowers.  We 

have a wide variety 

ready to plant in your 

garden, but quantaties 

are limited and sizes 

may vary.  We’re 

ready and waiting to 

deliver them for you! 

 

Edible delectables… 
 

If you are interested in 

fresh fruits or vegetables, 

then we are the folks for you!  

We can hook you up with an 

edible garden!  This doesn’t 

have to be a dedicated space 

for only consumables; we can 

intersperse fruit bushes and 

trees, herbs, anything in 

and around your yard!  Of 

course, we can also put in a traditional garden for 

you, too!  Whatever you need, L and G Plus is here 

to make it happen for you! 
 

 

Party winners… 
 

As always, we want to 

know if you’re having a 

party so we can make 

your yard shine for 

your guests!   But 

have you ever 

thought about calling 

us when your 

neighbor is having a 

get-together?  Pick up the phone and let us know, 

and we’ll show your neighbors’ guests what a real 

yard looks like! 
 

 

Let’s get personal… 
 

We think of our clients as family, so we wanted to 

tell you about a few things that have been going on 

in our lives lately. 

 

Thanks to everyone who supported our 

family during the death of Paula’s 

mother on February 7.  Frances Blair 

will truly be missed.  Alzheimer’s is a 

dreadful disease, and we appreciate all 

your counseling, advice, and encouragement 

during this difficult time. 

 

On a happier note, our son and dedicated crew 

leader Scott Atwood got married to Cindy on April 

10!  It was a beautiful backyard wedding at the 

Bray house.  Pinks, purples, and reds adorned the 

tulle-wrapped gazebo as 

we enjoyed dancing, 

drinking, and merriment!  

Thanks to everyone for 

their gifts and well-

wishes.  We have the best 

clients ever! 
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Garden goings-on… 
 

We’re busy with 

spring touches in 

the gardens right 

now—mulching, 

snipping, cleaning—

getting your yard 

ready for summer.  

You’ll easily be able to see Paula’s touch 

everywhere as we spruce up each area, making you 

proud to come home every day! 

 

Change is here… 
 

The Environmental Protection Agency has been 

issuing a lot of changes lately that affect the 

landscaping industry.  The EPA has been charged 

with cleaning up the Chesapeake Bay and 

surrounding areas.  This is stuff we’ve been doing 

for years, but we wanted to let you know what’s 

going on. 

 

Fertilizer and pesticide broad-

casting is the major focus 

of these changes.  

Permits are voluntary 

now, but will probably 

become mandatory for 

the Chesapeake Bay 

Buffer Zone—anywhere 

within 100 square feet of 

the Bay and its 

tributaries.  More fees 

and regulations are soon 

to come. 

 

The good news?  We are definitely ahead of this 

change and ready to go!  We are already licensed 

and certified, and we promise that we are the 

best people for the job!  If you have more 

questions or concerns, check out our website at 

www.LandGPlus.com  or ask one of us!  That’s why 

we’re here!   

 

 

 

 

 

Training and certification… 
 

We continue to educate 

ourselves on various 

topics that will help us 

serve you better.  Here 

are a couple of 

highlights… 
 

 We are Virginia Certified Pesticide 

Applicators. 

 We have two Virginia Certified Horticulturists 

on staff. 

 We are certified in Fertilizer and lime 

application. 

 We are Virginia Certified Nutrient 

Management Planners—category of Turf and 

Landscape.  
 

There’s lots more to this that we can cover here.  

Click on www.LandGPlus.com to find out more about 

what we’re doing to stay current in the industry. 
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Need to talk to us?  Give us a 
holler!  We’re here to help… 
 
Lawns & Gardens Plus, Inc. 
Horticultural Services and Solutions 

Wes and Paula Bray, Owners 
3077 John Hancock Drive 

Virginia Beach, Virginia  23452 

Office:  757.422.2117 

Cell:  757.477.8741 

Website:  LandGplus.com  

Email:  wemows@aol.com   

 

http://www.landgplus.com/
http://www.landgplus.com/

